
WNBT wIE«SUoRo, IDA. 

(oHte 72e.ucdylesaala'd State -deuced 9edteeal 

P. O. BOX 155 PHONE 2 1 1 3 

June 4, 1955 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R.D. 2, box 298, 
Walnu tpor t, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

We are pleased to have received your report of reception of 

Station WNBT, on May 13, 1955. Having checked with the official 

log, we have found that your report is correct, : nd would like 

to thank you for your interest in writing us. 

Be sure to stop in and visit WNBT if you are ever in this vicinity. 

Sincerely yours, 

,,7- 
Robert L. Kahle, 
S taticn Manager 

VISIT WELLSBORO AND SEE PENNSYLVANIA'S GRAND CANYON 


